
Dear BOS, 

 

I live here in Laytonville. This suggestion is obviously meant for towns such ourselves who own 

and enjoy being a Cannatown. For those who wish not to be a Cannahood, then I would 

suggest those homeowners create an HOA, that way whomever buys property around there is 

aware of such laws.  

 

We are a multi regional, 5 District county with very diverse demographics. This is for 

unincorporated towns, such as mine, Laytonville. We love being a Cannatown and believe 

everyone has the right to grow 12 plants in their backyard.  

 

Thank you, 

Traci Pellar 

 
 


